
 

 
 

File Ref: APARIB-2023 

Level 6, 86 Customhouse Quay 

PO Box 165, Wellington 6140 

15/08/2023 

 

Apave TIV Asia Pte Ltd, 

438B Alexandra Road Block B, 

#06-12, Alexandra Technopark, 

Singapore, 119968 

 

Attention – S. Arunkumar, Operations Manager 

 

Dear S. Arunkumar, 

 

Health and Safety in Employment (Pressure Equipment, Cranes, and Passenger 

Ropeways) Regulations 1999 - Recognition as an Inspection Body 

I refer to your email dated 18 July 2023 and subsequent supporting correspondence, 

detailing ABSG Consulting Inc’s change of name to Apave TIV Asia Pte Ltd and applying 

for continued recognition of the company as a Recognised Inspection Body under 

Regulation 25(2) of the Health and Safety in Employment (Pressure Equipment, Cranes, 

and Passenger Ropeways) Regulations 1999 (PECPR Regulations). 

 

I have reviewed your application and note that Apave TIV Asia Pte Ltd is accredited by 

Singapore Accreditation Council, to ISO/IEC 17020. 

 

I am satisfied that Apave TIV Asia Pte Ltd meets the requirements listed in 

Regulation 25(2) of the PECPR Regulations. Accordingly, I advise that, subject to the 

following scope and conditions, recognition as an Inspection Body is granted, under 

Regulation 25(2). 

 

 

Scope:  

 
Design 

Verification 

In-Service 

Inspection 

Fabrication 

Inspection 

 

Pressure Equipment 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

Conditions: 

1. Apave TIV Asia Pte Ltd shall retain its ISO/IEC 17020 accreditation. 

2. Services are limited to procedures covered in the company’s quality system and 

to the scope of the company’s signatory approvals held by its inspectors. 

3. This recognition shall remain in force for a period of three years from the date of 

this letter, provided all its conditions continue to be satisfied, and unless 

cancelled in writing. Application for continued recognition will be required on or 

before 01 July 2025. 
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Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Paul Molloy 

Manager, Technical Programmes and Support 

Health & Technical Delivery 

 

 

Note: 

While WorkSafe New Zealand is currently responsible for the administration of the PECPR 

Regulations, it does not accept liability for any loss, expense, or damage caused to third 

parties by Apave TIV Asia Pte Ltd in the exercise of its powers and functions as an 

inspection body. 


